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Elections	
	

Due	to	lockdown	measures	associated	with	Covid	19	the	A.G.M.	will	be	held	on	
either	17th	or	20th	May	2021.	All	the	officials	and	committee	will	be	elected	after	the	
generation	of	this	report.	
	

Finances	
	
The	2020	final	accounts	have	been	forwarded	to	the	Beverley	Minster	Treasurer.	The	
account	showed	a	decrease	in	net	balances	of	£725.25.	This	is	made	up	of	a	decrease	
in	the	value	of	fixed	assets	of	£1,048.01	-	depreciation,	an	increase	in	current	assets	
of	£248.09	(£244.39	–	bank	account	,	a	prepayment	of	£3.70	-electricity	and	a	
reduction	in		liabilities		of	£74.67).		
	
	

Fabric	
	

Generally	the	fabric	of	the	building	is	in	good	repair.	Nick	Teed	from	York	Glaziers	
Trust	has	carried	out	an	extensive	assessment	of	the	stain	glass	windows	in	2019.	
The	necessary	repair	work	can	be	done	in	situ	but	requires	scaffolding.	Prior	to	
lockdown	a	quote	was	received	from	a	scaffolding	company	to	support	the	work.	A	
faculty	application	needs	to	be	prepared	to	support	grant	applications	to	help	fund	
the	repair	work.	To	date	the	grant	application	applied	for	has	been	unsuccessful.		
	
Mission	Action	Plan	
The	events	at	the	school	and	The	Easter	Quiz	at	The	Warton	Arms	as	part	of	the	
deanery	wide	“Come	and	See”	mission	in	March	2020	were	successful.	It	was	
unfortunate	that	they	couldn’t	be	capitalised	on	due	to	Covid	19	lockdown.	
	
Covid	19	
In	line	with	government	guidance	St	Peter’s	church	was	closed	from	March	2020.	
When	services	could	recommence	a	Holy	Communion	Service	happened	each	fourth	
Sunday	of	the	month.	Additionally	there	was	a	service	on	Christmas	morning	and	
Easter	Sunday.	All	services	have	been	relatively	well	attended.	These	services	
happened	in	line	with	an	appropriate	risk	assessment	and	cleaning.	
To	stay	in	touch	through	the	pandemic	members	of	the	congregation	have	attended	
services	at	The	Minster	(either	physically	or	virtually),	visited	each	other	when	
allowed,	communicated	by	phone	calls,	email,	text	and	WhatsApp.	This	has	ensured	
an	element	of	pastoral	care	was	sustained.	
	


